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Market Announcement 
National Stock Exchange (NSX) 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC LODGEMENT 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 

RENEWAL OF BALWYN FRANCHISE AGREEMENT 

Canterbury Surrey Hills Community Finance Limited (NSX: CSH) advises that agreement has been 
reached with Bendigo and Adelaide Bank Limited (BEN), confirming the extension of Franchise 
Agreement (Agreement) for our Balwyn Branch through to 16 November 2026. 
 
The Board looks forward to continuing its relationship with BEN for the term of this Agreement. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Michael Sapountzis 
Company Secretary 
Canterbury Surrey Hills Community Finance Limited 
 
 
 
For further information contact:  
Juliann Byron    Michael Sapountzis 
Chairman     Company Secretary 
+61 419 368 029    +61 403 247 523 
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